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Petitions Committee 

 

Consultation on petition P-03-262 Wales Peace Institute 

Response from Jennifer Harwood 

 
Dear sir or Madam 
, 
Please find enclosed the following Newsletter following a recent event which I was 
fortunate to be present at, It is just for information, and I fully endorse the work that 
Robin Gwyndaf is doing to help Wales and the Welsh Assembly towards an Institute 
for Peace in Wales. I hope this may be a very nice piece of information that I am able 
to share with you the precursor of things to come from many different angles. 
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Jennifer Harwood a friend of www.tprf.org. and www.wopg.org  
 


